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Subject: Significant Promoter Purchase of IFL Enterprises Shares* 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are pleased to inform you that IFL Enterprises Limited's promoters, in line with their earlier 

commitment, have initiated the process of increasing their stake in the company through open market 

transactions. As part of this strategic move, the promoters have successfully acquired a substantial 

11,50,251 (Eleven Lakh Fifty Thousand Two Hundred Fifty-One) shares from the open market, 

significantly reinforcing their position in the company. 

This acquisition marks a pivotal moment in the promoters' continued dedication to IFL Enterprises and 

their unwavering confidence in the company's future prospects. It signifies their commitment to 

actively participating in the company's growth and development. 

This acquisition process, which commenced today, will continue in a manner compliant with all 

regulatory and statutory requirements prescribed by the Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI) 

and other relevant authorities. It is essential to note that this process will be carried out transparently 

and in a manner that preserves the integrity of the securities market. 

The promoter group's commitment to the company's growth aligns seamlessly with the company's 

objectives of sustained success and value creation for its shareholders and stakeholders. This strategic 

move underscores their trust in the business's strategies, performance, and the future opportunities it 

holds. 

We are committed to maintaining transparency in all our dealings and ensuring that the interests of 

our existing shareholders remain safeguarded. As always, we will keep you updated on any further 

developments related to this significant promoter acquisition. 

We extend our gratitude for your continued trust and support in IFL Enterprises Limited. Should you 

require any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your attention 

Warm regards, 

For and on behalf of 
IFL Enterprises Limited 
 
 
 
 
Kamlesh Kanaiyalal Joshi  
Managing Director & CFO   
DIN: 05141194 
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